
48 Hour Driveway Notice 

Dear Brittany Hills Resident: 

Beginning THURSDAY, July 10, 2025, concrete removal and 
replacement will commence in front of your property. During this time, 
access to your driveway will be unavailable for approximately 7 to 10 
days, depending on the weather. This timeframe is necessary for the 
contractor to remove the existing concrete, install the framing, pour new 
concrete, and allow for the proper curing period of the new concrete. 
Please have all vehicles removed from the driveway by 7:00 am on 
THURSDAY, July 10, 2025. 

Daily and overnight parking will be allowed on the opposeite side of the 
street while access to your drive is restricted during concrete 
replacement work. Plese refer to the map on the next page. 

Once installed, the concrete will be properly barricaded, and the 
barricades will be removed once access can be regained. Please avoid 
walking or riding on the fresh concrete during the curing period. 

The Village of Algonquin appreciates your patience and cooperation 
during this construction project. Please call Raz Calin at 847-533-3013 
or Ahren Ludwig at 224-629-9024 with any questions or concerns.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this critical public 
improvement project. 
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